
City of Covington Newsletter  

Highlights from   

March 26 - 31 *  

 

CPW Adding Extra Clean-Up Duties Every 4th Friday 
Covington Public Works Director David Gray has initiated a plan to go over and above regular expectations for 

keeping Covington clean and is helping to create #covingtonpride.  Every fourth Friday, crews are sent out early 

in the morning to clean things up.  Let us know your needs and please help us keep Covington Beautiful!   

  

 

Mayor Justin Hanson, bottom left, went out to 

thank Covington Public Works Department 

employees for taking additional focus on 

cleaning around town every fourth Friday.  As 

you can see (above), crews are literally walking 

the streets to pick up litter and trash to help 

keep our city clean, safe, and beautiful. Mayor 

Hanson stated he is very committed to keeping 

our city clean and beautiful and wants all 

residents and visitors alike to do the same. 

Director David Gray says that while keeping the 

city clean is a responsibility of his department, 

it is certainly not their only job and he urges 

people to place trash in the proper locations.  If 

you see areas in need, please let us know, and 

most importantly, keep trash in its place.    

Participate in #covingtonpride and help us 

KEEP our cityôs appearance pleasing for all! 
 



Crestview Elementary Students Host Art Show & Sale 

 
Every student at Crestview Elementary had 

opportunity to create a piece of art for the show. 
 

Parents and relatives from near and far came to view 

the show and purchase the masterpieces! 

 
There were fun things for the kids  

 
Students and parents alike enjoyed the photo booth.  

 

 


